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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 3:41 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 13, 2017 7:13 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-13 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
walter Golab 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hydro rates in Ontario are the highest in Canada despite Liberal promises to lower them. These rate 
increases negate the cuts to be enacted by the Wynn government. Seniors cannot afford these rate 
increases and cottage owners may need to sell or go off grid to enjoy cottage country as they have 
for decades. Hydro debt should be paid from the CEO bonuses as their mismanagement caused the 
original problem. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




